
dent.

25 5'

8 23

hers, 
nuch
very

and 
pray 

the 
as a

To the Members and Adherents of Knox Cnurch.

The teachers and officers of the Mission Sabbath School 
have pleasure in presenting the following brief report for the 
past year.

As intimated in our last report, the hour for meeting was 
changed at the beginning of the year from 9 o’clock in the 
morning to 3 o’clock in the afternoon. This reduced the 
attendance considerably, as a number of our pupils also at­
tended other schools in the afternoon.

There are at present on the roll, officers 5, teachers 21, 
pupils 167—total 194. The average attendance for the year 
has been 129.

During the latter part of the year the teachers thought it 
advisable to obtain a library for the children and appropriated 
a small amount of money at their disposal for this purpose, 
which together with donations from the Church Sabbath School 
has placed us in possession of a Library of useful books, which 
we believe are read with a great deal of interest by the children.

The Treasurer’s Statement is appended to this report, 
showing receipts from the ordinary Sunday collections of 
$105.63, and an expenditure of $113.33, leaving a balance on 
hand of $18.78.

In conclusion, we would express our gratitude to our 
Master for all His mercies to us during the year, and pray that 
He may continue to prosper us as a school even more than in 
the past.

Respectfully submitted.
A. McPherson, 

Secretary.
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